
2021 Ag Hall Tractor Cruise
Sponsored by: 

The Greater Kansas City Two Cylinder Club

March 8, 2021
Dear Cruise Member,
 
Time is quickly approaching for this year’s annual Tractor Cruise on May 1, 2021. The Greater Kansas City 
Two-Cylinder Club has been working very diligently to make this year’s cruise different than past years by 
starting in Tonganoxie, KS. This will be the ninth year for our beneficiary, The National Agricultural Center and 
Hall of Fame. 

This year the starting and ending location will be the Leavenworth County Fairgrounds in Tonganoxie, KS. You 
will need to get your registrations in early to assure yourself a spot for this years event. They should be turned 
in by April 15th.  The reason for the deadline is that we have to order supplies for the event. If you wait to sign 
up for this event you will miss out on the swag. The pledge sheets can be turned in the morning of the event at 
the registration table just like in year’s past.

We want to emphasize that each Tractor Driver should have at least $100.00 in pledges, so that we can meet 
our goal of $10,000 to give to the Ag Hall. With your help, we have raised over $160,000 during the past 
fourteen years for beneficiaries. So get your buddies together and get registered before it fills up!

We will have check-in that morning starting at 7:00 am and will have a drivers meeting at 8:00 am on the east 
end of the 4-H building. Refreshments / snacks will be available throughout the day and lunch will be provided 
by the Jefferson County Old Town Volunteers. If you plan to have a guest for lunch, WE NEED TO KNOW 
they will be eating so we can plan for the number of people eating. Only drivers and their registered guests, with 
a $12 meal ticket, will be able to eat lunch. When we return to the fairgrounds area around 3:30, we will have 
snacks available during load up. 

Parking will be provided in the fairground parking lots to the northeast side. A map is included on the back of 
the flyer. We are looking forward to seeing you at this year’s event. You won’t be disappointed in this year’s 
cruise. See you on May 1, 2021.
 
 Respectfully,

Lloyd Mesmer, Tractor Cruise Chairman
Phone: 913-441-1180     

More Information at: http://www.gkctcc.com/tractorcruise


